
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Emily White to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 405 BURLINGTON ROAD.

#4 - egress windows in the four bedrooms, appellant is asking for the one inch difference to be waived
(Also, exterior surfaces are not mentioned in the narrative of the application, but is mentioned in the attached
letter of explanation)

November 16, 2010
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